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Thank	you	for	joining!

Dear	members
	
also	on	behalf	of	the	Executive	Board,	many	thanks	to	everyone	who
participated	live	or	online	in	this	year's	Annual	General	Meeting!	We
were	very	pleased	with	the	great	interest,	the	intensive	exchange	and
the	helpful	feedback.	

Special	thanks	to	Ingrid	Klimke	&	Team	as	well	as	Olaf	Krause	&
Susanne	Marx-Nowak	from	EQUOVIS	for	the	warm	welcome	and	the
exciting	insights	behind	the	scenes	of	their	"every-day-live".	
	
The	meeting	minutes	are	in	preparation	and	are	expected	to	be
available	next	week	along	with	the	topics	to	be	voted	on	again	online
by	all	members.
	
In	the	meantime,	you	will	find	the	(internal!)	presentation	of	the
meeting	on	the	log-in	area	of	our	website:	
https://eeb-a.eu/intern#bekanntmachugen
As	the	english	site	is	currently	facing	some	technical	problems,	it´s
provided	on	the	German	site.	However,	the	presentation	is	in	english.
You	can	log	in	with	your	personal	ID	(firstname.lastname)	and	your
personal	password.	If	you	dont	have	your	password	anymore,	press
the	"Passwort	vergessen"	button,	enter	your	email	adress	(usually	the
one	we	also	use	for	sending	this	newsletter)	and	you	will	receive	a
new	one	automatically.
	

file:///var/www/html/public/%7B%7B%20mirror%20%7D%7D
https://eeb-a.eu/intern?utm_source=brevo&utm_campaign=Danke%20JHV_engl&utm_medium=email#bekanntmachugen


At	the	meeting	it	has	been	agreed,	that	we	will	only	use	the	private
	"eeba	members"	group	on	LinkedIn	as	our	preffered	chat-
platform.	The	business	network	on	LinkedIn	has	been	considered
more	suitable	in	comparision	to	Facebook.	On	top,	we	have	way	more
followers	on	LinkedIn.	You	can	enter	the	group	either	by	invitation
(should	have	been	sent	to	you)	or	upon	request.	Please	let	me	know	in
case	you	would	like	to	get	support	with	setting	up	your	personal
profile	on	LinkedIn.	The	eeba	members	group	on	Facebook	(not	the
EEBA	profile!)	will	be	deleted	shortly.	Please	get	in	touch	for	any
requests	about	this.	

Best	regards	and	have	a	great	weekend,	especially	those	attending
BETA!

Anna	Lena	Grytz	

EEBA	European	Equestrian	Business	Association
e.V.

Industriestraße	6,	63633,	Birstein
Germany

phone:	+49	151	7200	64	06
mail:	contact@eeb-a.eu
web:	www.eeb-a.eu

	
represented	by	the	Executive	Board:	Stefan	Schwanbeck	(1st	Chairman),	Hugo

Matthaes	and	Monique	van	Dooren-Westerdaal
Management:	Anna	Lena	Grytz

Local	court	register:	Local	court	Hanau
Register	of	associations	no.:	32484

VAT-ID:	DE	348448079

This	email	was	sent	to	{{contact.EMAIL}}
You've	received	it	because	you've	subscribed	to	our	newsletter.

	
You	can	find	more	information	about	our	data	protection	here.

If	you	do	not	wish	to	receive	any	further	information	about	the	EEBA,	
please	unsubscribe	here.
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